From: Leonard Broesky

To: +WPG139 - TRC
Subject: Ref. TRC 12-103
Date: May 7, 2024 4:25:05 PM

My name is Leonard Broesky, I live 2 miles from La Bass Holsteins on_. I've
lived here for over 40yrs. I know La Bass Holsteins to be a well managed FAMILY farm. I'm
pleased to hear that the next generation is involved in this family operation. Expanding the
operation would be beneficial for the municipality not only for the added employment
opportunities but also allowing the next generation to live and raise their families in our
community.

We need good farmers.

I hope they're allowed to expand.

Sincerely. Len Broesky





